December 11, 2017
No. 11

Buckland Elementary School
Parent Bulletin

1. Progress Reports will go home today.
2. Canned food drive ends on Friday, December 15™.

3. Rada Cutlery orders will be ready for pick-up on Friday, December 15™.
Parents must pick-up the orders. The orders cannot go home on the bus.

4. We will have a pajama day at Buckland on Tuesday, December 19™. Students
can pay $1.00 to wear their pajamas to raise funds for the program “Heroes
Overcome” in February.

5. The students will be released for the Christmas Break at 3:10 PM on Tuesday,
December 19™. Classes will resume as usual on Wednesday, January 3.

Merry Christmas!!



